
Bosch, Neff and Siemens - Dishwashers 

 

 

Model Number(s) Bosch, Neff, Siemens in the batch number range from FD 
7901 to FD 8504.

Recall date(s): 02/07/2011 
The recall was issued in July 2011, and re-issued in February 2012. 
In Early September 2013 this recall was extended worldwide.

Description: Dishwashers which were manufactured between 1999 and 
early 2005. The affected dishwashers are certain models in 
the batch number range from FD 7901 to FD 8504.

Risk: Component may overheat, posing a risk of fire.



What to do: If you believe you have an affected model:  
CHECK: Note down your machine’s model number and your 
post code at time of purchase (if known). 
CONTACT: Visit the manufacturer’s website and follow the 
instructions or call them on the number below. 
www.repairaction.co.uk 
Tel: 0800 023 4881 (Freephone helpline) 


